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Dear  

Re: Freedom of Information request ref CA292 

 

Thank you for your request for information received on 12 February 2024.  The response is 

given below: 
 

Question 1. Has your authority commenced or completed a revision or replacement of 

its Local Transport Plan (LTP) since the Government published its Transport 

Decarbonisation Plan in July 2021?   

Response 

The Combined Authority approved its new, revised Local Transport and Connectivity Plan in 

November 2023. 

 

 

Question 2. Which of the following describes the current status of your authority's 

LTP? 

a) It is new or has recently been revised (please give date of publication).  b) A draft has 

been subject to public consultation that has now closed, with feedback now under 

consideration. (If possible, please give expected publication date for the final version or 

indicate if another round of public consultation is expected) 

c) A draft is currently subject to public consultation (please give a link to the consultation and 

its closing date) 

d) Internal work on a new or revised version is underway, with publication of a consultation 

draft LTP to follow (If possible, please give date of expected publication of consultation draft) 

e) Our current LTP was published before July 2021 and work to update or replace it has not 

yet commenced. 

f) Other (please state) 

Response 

a. Date of publication 30 November 2023 

 

 

Question 3. Does your current LTP or latest draft LTP (if more recent) include targets 

or performance indicators relating to: 

a) Reductions in the volume, or rate of growth, of car or motor-vehicle traffic in your area (or 
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any part of it)? 

b) Increasing the number or proportion of trips in your area (or any part of it) made by 

walking and/or cycling and/or public transport? 

c) Reductions in the volume of carbon dioxide emissions from road or surface transport in 

your area (or any part of it)? 

d) Reductions in casualties, casualty rates or other quantified improvements in safety for 

pedestrians and/or cycle users? 

If yes to any of the above, what are these targets or indicators?   

Response 

The LTCP contains a range of indicators and targets – which can be found here.  This 

package of indicators addresses a) to d). 

 

 

Question 4. What is the name, job title and email address for the officer with overall 

responsibility for your authority's Local Transport Plan?   

Response 

Tim Bellamy, Assistant Director – Transport (tim.bellamy@cambridgeshirepeterborough-

ca.gov.uk) and  

Emma White, Acting Strategic Transport and Policy Manager 

(emma.white@cambridgeshirepeterborough-ca.gov.uk)  

 

 

Question 5. Do you have an email address for inquiries about the Local Transport 

Plan? If so, what is this?  

Response 

transport@cambridgeshirepeterborough-ca.gov.uk  

 

I hope this information is helpful but if you are unhappy with the service you have received in 

relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review, you should write 

to us via our contact us email address:  democratic.services@cambridgeshirepeterborough-

ca.gov.uk  or write a letter to Complaints, Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined 

Authority, 2nd Floor, Pathfinder House, St Mary’s Street, Huntingdon, Cambs PE29 3TN 

within 40 days of the date of this e-mail.  

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can 

be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9 5AF, or via their website:  https://ico.org.uk/ 
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Generally, the ICO will not undertake a review or make a decision on a request until the 

internal review process has been completed.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Susan Hall 

Data Protection Officer 

 




